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The Secretary of State for External Affairs of Canada
to the United States Ambassador to Canada

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

No. 74
22, 1944

Orrawa, July

SIr, g
In reply to your note of July 19, 1944, No, 171, I have the honour tﬁh’,nfroif
you that the Canadian Government has renewed for a period of six MO o7
July 26, 1944, the permission granted to Pan American Airways to 0P s es
British Columbia on its service between Seattle (Washington) 3:1 out in 9

(Alaska). This permission is subject to the same conditions as are s€
note of January 26, 1944, No. 9. .
£ refueul

2. The Canadian Government considers that the unS.tion 0 time a8
Comox and Port Hardy should be left in abeyance until suc . aaﬂd
general arrangement relating to air transport services between Can
United States comes up for review. g

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideratioft

N, A. ROBERTSOltIg’mw

For the Secretary 0L~
" jor External A0’
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